From:
To: Planning Policy

Subject: Proposed Velmore Farm development

Date: 25 March 2024 17:28:49

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

25th March 2024

Dear Sir / Madam,

We are writing to add our support to the strong opposition to the proposed Velmore Farm development plan, as outlined in the 2024 Spring Edition of the Valley Park Parish Council Newsletter.

We strongly agree with all the objections to this Local Plan 2040, as detailed by Valley Park Parish Council in their response in their newsletter.

Yours sincerely,

Janet and John Siney,

Valley Park residents since 1987.